
ADGA HAS AUTHORIZED THE USE OF A STAMPED DUPLICATE OF THE 
REGISTRATION APPLICATION FOR ANIMAL OF ANY AGE

The ADGA Board of Directors has approved the use of stamped duplicates of applications for 
registration to show an animal of any age through December 31, 2025. This measure is 
necessary due to the delays in the ADGA computer conversion project. We request all 
organizations (including state fairs) which hold ADGA sanctioned shows during this time period 
to accept stamped duplicates as well as Certificates of Registry.

Show Chairpersons and Show Secretaries should accept the stamped duplicates in accordance 
with this temporary ADGA Show rule change. The Report of Awards should be completed with 
the word “pending” written in the registration number section if no registration number is 
shown on the stamped duplicate. All other required information remains the same. 

Amercian Dairy Goat Association
ADGA registry, based on original import records, is your warranty of good breeding and worldwide acceptance.
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